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May 14, 2024 

Dear William,  

On behalf of NorWest Community Health Centres (NorWest CHC), I am writing to express our deepest gratitude for the 

generous support provided by the TBDSSAB. Your funding assistance has been instrumental in enabling us to carry out 

our Care Bus initiative, making a significant impact on the lives of individuals in our community. 

Since its commencement on December 22, 2023, the Care Bus has operated daily from 1 pm to 9 pm, providing vital 

services for a total of 95 days this season. During this time, the Care Bus has served 9,667 clients, averaging 

approximately 102 clients per day. 

TBDSSAB’s support has facilitated essential services, including transportation to warming centers, emergency shelters, 

food distribution points, medical facilities, and social services. Additionally, the Care Bus has offered educational 

sessions, referrals, therapeutic listening, and distributed supplies such as food, clothing, hygiene products, and harm 

reduction kits. 

We are truly grateful for the TBDSSAB’s commitment to addressing the social needs of our community. Your support not 

only helps us to meet the immediate needs of individuals but also contributes to the broader goal of building a more 

equitable and inclusive society. 

The impact of your funding assistance extends far beyond the services provided by the Care Bus. By investing in our 

organization and our initiatives, you are investing in the well-being and prosperity of our community as a whole. 

We look forward to continuing our partnership with the TBDSSAB and working together to create positive change in our 

community. 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support and commitment. 

Warm regards,  

 

Juanita Lawson, CEO  

NorWest Community Health Centres 


